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I think it makes sense to allow the 1.54 metre variance. They say to protect from the weather but I
am saying besides that it improves the overall look of the rooftop
https://pub-whiterockcity.escribemeetings.com/filestream.ashx?DocumentId=1144
Assuming the images in the link above are correct and am totally in favour of allowing this.

      Health Express
    Rick Falls

I am a resident as well as a business owner and live on Buena Vista Ave
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